
Two-year postdoctoral positions, funded by
the Philip Leverhulme Trust,  Warwick.

The expected starting date for both positions is either 
August or September 2017, but this is relatively flexible, 
so a different date may be arranged.  The successful 
candidates will not
have teaching duties (however there is in principle the 
possibility to teach if wanted) and will
have access to fundings for travel. Additional 
information and detailed instructions on how to apply 
are available at

https://goo.gl/FupDk0

The deadline for application is the 15th of January 2017 
and interviews are expected to take place mid-February.

I would be grateful if you would bring this announcement 
to the attention of potential candidates
and distribute it via local mailing lists. My apologies if 
you receive this email more than once.
Best wishes,

https://goo.gl/FupDk0


Martin

--
Prof. Martin Hairer
Department of Mathematics
The University of Warwick
http://www.hairer.org/
_______________________________________________
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